
 

 

Respect. Believe. Achieve. 
 

Tuesday 15th May 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 

 
 
 

I am excited to announce that we are going to hold our first book swapping event. This will 
take place in the school hall during Take a Look Tuesday on 21st May. It will be for children in 
Year 2. Parents can accompany their children to the book swap but don’t worry if you can’t 

make it as all the children will get to join in. 
 

Please can children bring in one good quality book this week that they would like to swap and 
hand it to their class teacher. The book can be fiction, poetry or non-fiction but it needs to be 
age appropriate. Hopefully, we will have enough books for the event to take place and for 

everyone to get an exciting book each to take home. If you can donate any additional books 
that would be wonderful. 
 

The time slots for teachers, children and parents will be as follows: 
 
8:45 – 8:50am Class 2A 

8:50 – 8:55am Class 2B 
8:55 – 9:00am Class 2C 
 

 
We look forward to celebrating ‘Reading for Pleasure’ together. At the event, please support 
your child to choose a book that they will enjoy reading or sharing with you. 

 
 

Kind regards, 
Sarah Greenway 
Reading/Parent Lead 
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